
Variance Request – 742 Chatham Hill Road 
                         

            The Marion Board of Zoning Appeals will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, 
July 13th, 2022 at 5:00 P.M. at the Town of Marion's Municipal Building. This hearing is 
for input concerning the request for a variance to the Marion zoning code on the 
property located at 742 Chatham Hill Road, Marion Virginia. The property is zoned 
Residential (R-2), and the applicant is applying for a variance of the setback 
requirements for a 30’x30’ storage building. 
 
  If there are any citizens that would like to voice their opinion concerning this variance 
request, please be present at the Public Hearing, or submit your concerns in writing to 
brush@marionva.org . If you have any questions concerning this variance request, 
please contact the Town of Marion’s Zoning Administrator’s office. 
 

Town of Marion 
Bill Rush 

Town Manager and Zoning Administrator 
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